
 
POLICY  SO17 

Guidelines for Student Accommodation, up to and Including Exemption, 
from Non-Medical or Cloth Masks 

Board Received: September 27, 2021 Review Date: October 2024 
 
Policy Statement 
The Grand Erie District School Board promotes and supports the well-being and safety of all students.  
 
Grand Erie continues to demonstrate due diligence and will expect all students to wear masks subject 
to reasonable accommodation in accordance with the policy, Public Health Guidelines and the 
Ministry of Education – COVID-19 Health and Safety Measure at Schools Guidelines. 
 
Accountability 
1. Frequency of Reports − As needed. 
2. Criteria for Success − All students will wear masks subject to reasonable accommodation 

in accordance with the policy and guidelines. 
 


